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DELISTING DATE OF T T J HOLDINGS LIMITED

1. INTRODUCTION

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of T T J Holdings Limited (the “Company”, and
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to:

(a) the announcement dated 1 August 2022 made by the Company in relation to the
receipt of the approval from the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited
("SGX-ST") for the proposed delisting of the Company from the Official List of
the SGX-ST; and

(b) the announcement dated 23 August 2022 made by Asian Corporate Advisors Pte.
Ltd., for and on behalf of THC Venture Pte. Ltd. (the “Offeror”), in relation to
the exercise by the Offeror of its right of compulsory acquisition under Section
215(1) of the Companies Act 1967.

2. DELISTING

The Board wishes to announce that the Company will be delisted from the Official List
of the SGX-ST with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 30 August 2022.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD
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